
A Message from the School Principal

 As exposure and pursuing global collaboration are an integral part of the School's Mission

and Vision, we take immense pride to announce that New Generation International Schools

will be hosting an International Summit titled "This is Egypt, Bridging Cultures" from May 11th

to May 19th. NG practices “The Balanced Approach,” which encompasses the promise not to

discriminate against race, gender identity, or religious beliefs, and guarantees that students

will learn on an international level while respecting their cultural identity and Egyptian roots.

Our school has partnered with Pompano Beach High School in the Foreign Language Youth

Exchange (FLYE) Program to strengthen and promote our international partnerships with

schools all around the world. 

Grade Date Time

K - 12 Saturday, May 20th
9:00 - 3:40

(Break Time for Teachers) 
12:00-1:00

Each meeting is ten minutes long and on a first-come, first-served basis.
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Reminders

Faculty Iftar

Alumni
Iftar Reunion

Official Holiday

Labor Day: May 4th

  1. Progress Report III

Progress reports will be sent to the parents of students who receive an

overall total score of a C- or below for the time period between Sunday,

March 26th and Tuesday, May 2nd. Progress reports are shared, as an

integral channel of communication, to update the parents whose child is at

risk of failing his/her Trimester II exam. E-mails will be sent out on Thursday,

May 11th, 2023. If you do not receive an e-mail, then your child has not

scored a C- or below.

  2. Parent Teacher Conference III & Art Exhibition

KG & Elementary
Safeguarding Assemblies

'Stop, Think, and Act.'

HS MES Business Competition HS Economics Competition



February
Newsletter
2022-2023

The New Generation International Schools' "STEAM Event" is one of the iconic events
on the academic calendar. It is a unique way to encourage our students (grades 1-6)
to showcase their STEAM projects and to satisfy their own curiosity about the world
around them. It represents the efforts of a student's investigation into some area of
interest (Science – Technology – Engineering – Art – Math) and provides a way for
the student to share the results of those investigations. Through the development of
STEAM fair projects, students gain a first-hand appreciation of the work of engineers
and the value of their designs. Together, these elements present a complete and
thorough examination of real-world problems, a collection of new knowledge, and the
results of self-initiated investigations.

Grade Date Time

Grade 1 May 8th 10:00 - 10:45

Grade 2 May 8th 11:15 - 12:00

Grade 3 May 9th 10:00 - 10:45

Grade 4 May 9th 11:15 - 12:00

Grade 5 May 10th 10:00 - 10:45

Grade 6 May 10th 11:15 - 12:00

NG Support
If you have any concerns or queries, we, as NG faculty, are always
here to listen, support, and help. Please scan the QR code for NG’s
communication guide that was developed to ensure effective
channels of communication all year round.
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Yours in Education,
Mrs. Nairy Simon

M. Ed, University of London 
School Principal

Email: n.george@ng.edu.eg 
Mobile: 01011225305
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Gr.8 Advisory Meetings

Step-Up

KG World Book Day

Announcements

STEAM Fair

Behind you, all your memories, 
Before you, all your dreams,
Around you, all who love you,
Within you, all you need.
Proudly, we would like to announce that the Graduation Ceremony of Class 2023 will
be held on Friday, June 2nd, 2023!
The event will take place from 6:00 – 8:00 P.M., in our NG’s auditorium.
Wishing our graduates the best of luck in their future endeavours!

Class 2023 Graduation Ceremony

About 80% of "Step-Up" students showed

immense growth in their Trimester exam

results.

Great job and keep up the good work. 

MS Farm Visit

Our MS annual show, “The Sultan’s Dilemma”, is inspired by the Egyptian Heritage
novel written by the Dean of Theoretical Literature, Tawfeek El Hakeem. His work
has been translated from Arabic to English, French, and many other languages. The
play is fully led by our students whether on or off stage. They will surely amuse us
with their acting and dancing skills. We can't wait to see you all on Friday, May 26th  
to support our young NGians.

MS Show "The Sultan's Dilemma" 


